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Subject: Attention General Manager from Zonta club Southern/Gold Coast Tweed
Importance: High

The Zonta Club of Southern Gold Coast/Tweed has booked the auditorium at Murwillumbah on
Saturday 19th April 2008, for a Women's Health Forum. This day will focus on Women's Safety,
Self Esteem, Health & Wealth. The local club is a member of :"Zonta International - A
worldwide service organization of executives in business and the professions working to
advance the status of women through service and advocacy.'see www.zonta.org for full
information on the work of this organisation,

We ask that the fee of $195 per day be waived to enable us to keep the entry cost to an absolute
minimum and if possible to a gold coin donation. We are in the process of securing relevant
speakers and will be providing catering for morning & afternoon tea plus lunch. Your earliest advice
on this request would be appreciated to enable us to plan a budget for the day. Thank you Betty
Priest, Chair Organising Committee

Saile (49|30
The Pines
Elonora w2 Ul
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BLIND & VISION IMPAIRED SUPPORT GROUP

(NSW Far North Coast) Inc.
ABN: 17 257 845 899 Y1015610

Sunday, October 21, 2007

The Manager

Tweed Shire Councll

PO Box 816
Murwillumbah NSW 2484

Re: Hall Hire Costs

| am writing to request that the fees charged for the use of the Banora Point
Community Centre be waived for our group. We use the large meeting room
for 2 hours on one day of each month, except January.

Our survival depends upon donations from many members of the community
including Tweed Shire Council. Any reduction in costs, no matt3er how small,
would assist us greatly.

| hope you will give our request due consideration and | look forward to
hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Yours Faithfull

Yvonne Hartley
SECRETARY

Address: PO Box 923 Banora Point NSW 2486

e-Mail: blind_visg@yahoo.com.au

Telephone: Membership—Chris (02)6679-1589 or Jenny: (02)6679-3490
Other-Yvonne (07) 5513 0144 or Michael (07) 5523-9717
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Heather Malcolm
Unit 2/4 Second Ave
TWEED HEADS
NSW 2485
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Attention: the General ManagerTweed Shire Council

Dear Sir,

I have booked the Tweed Civic Centre for a performance by the local singing group 'Men Wot Sing',
on Sunday the 9th December.

Although they rehearse at St Peters Anglican Church Coolangatta, over half of the members live in
New South Wales. Peter Whitcombe the co-ordinator and himself a performer, lives in Banora Point.

The concert is a fundraiser for a tour throughout New Zealand in May 2008, where they will be
promoting and representing the Tweed area.

With this in mind I would like to apply for the Local Production Rate rather than the Professional
rate.
I ask that you consider this request favourably and look forward to an early reply.

Kind Regards

Heather Malcolm
Facilitator
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Re:  Hire of Tweed Heads Civic Centre
Saturday 8" March 2008

The chairmanship of our Rotary District 9640 Model United Nations (MUNA) Committee has been
passed to me by Sue Randel from Mullumbimby, with whom you have dealt over the last three
years. | have to say that Sue has set an extremely high standard for the event, which I must now
emulate!

I am sure you are aware just how popular this event has become, not only with the participating
students but also with their teachers. MUNA provides the students with an opportunity to enhance
their debating skills whilst gaining a real life appreciation of issues confronting other nations.
Besides selecting a winning team on the day, the panel of judges is also asked to nominate the two
most outstanding students to attend MUNA National in Canberra later in the same year. My wife
and I had the pleasure this year of being the counsellors for our two representatives.

All participants in this event are covered by Rotary insurance.

MUNA in our District has been held at your Civic Centre in Tweed Heads for as long as I have
been involved, and I have taken the liberty of booking it for the 8" March 2008 for our next one.
take this opportunity to thank the Tweed Shire Council for their very generous support in the past,
and ask if we might once again enjoy the use of this facility without cost?

Looking forward to hearing from you in due course,

R

Yours faithfully,

PDG John Tregurtha AM
District Chairman

District Chair — John Tregurtha AM - PO Box 121, Glen Innes NSW 2370
tel: (02) 6732 3080 fax: (02) 6732 3084 e-mail: dynnargh@bigpond.com
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ENID STREET TWEED HEADS NSW 2485
PHONE: (07) 55362519 FAX: (07) 55991820
ABN: 21 548 544 291

Email: twdp@lism.catholic.edu.au
Website: http://www.twdp.lism.catholic.edu.au

aWayg
FAITHEY) pROUp

StJosephis Primary Schoo

26th September 2007

Mr Raynor TWEED SHIRE COUNCIL} - H’lﬂﬁ
General Manager pLeN CWIG ERRILE |

[ i DOC. NO. cevrereneeeresimmmmrisrrmssrsasies | |
;geggxsg;rg Council e NER | |
Murwillumbah NSW 2484 ,.\_\sm-.\'tn'1'(_);@@!3.@__ !

bt e
HARD COPY [ | IMAGE f.-r;’f

Dear Mr Raynor,

The children at St Joseph's Primary School, Tweed Heads, have the
opportunity to attend a Queensland Opera performance of ‘Hansel and
Gretel’, in Term 3, 2008.

A musical theatre experience, such as this, is something that our students
would rarely get the chance to see.

Opera Queensland will bring the performance to our school, however, we
do not have a suitable venue.

Our school is within walking distance of the Tweed Heads Civic Centre
and the auditorium would be a perfect venue for the performance.

So that we don’t make the cost to our students prohibitively high, we are
asking for the use of the Civic Centre auditorium at a substantially
subsidised price.

Our School Motto “ALWAYS FAITHFUL, ALWAYS PROUD ”

----------------------------




September 26, 2007
Page 2

The show is one hour in duration, however, the actors require an hour
either side of the performance to set up and pack up.

We hope that Tweed Shire Council will see fit to provide the use of the
auditorium, so that our young students can experience this incredible
performance.

We have to book the performance by October 26", with Queensland
Opera, however it will not be on till term 3, 2008. (That is, between July
and October.) They will provide us with an exact date and time at a later
date.

Please reply ASAP, so that we can book by the due date.

Yours faithfully,

AC/{:%G | 4%:@/ //é {i G

Debbie Teitzel Tony B
Music Teacher Principal




@ OPERA QUEENSLAND LTD. ABN B3 §10 258 750
Queensland Conservatorium Building, 16 Russell Street, Sduth Bank
OPERA PO Box 3677, South Brisbane QLD 4101 Australia TEL 81 7 3875 3030 FAX 61 7 3844 5352

QUEENSLAND

www.operaqueensland.com.au

Queensland
Government

Education Queensland

Dear Colleague .

Opera Queensland is proud to present Hansel and Gretel — a musical theatre experience
designed specifically for primary school children.

Bringing Hansel and Gretel to your school will be an enriching and rewarding experience for
your students. The strength and uniqueness of our education program was again recognised
by the Federal Government in their 2007/2008 budget. These funds now allow Opera
Queensland, in the first instance, to considerably subsidise Hansel and Gretel in New South
Wales schools for only $6 per child.

The opportunities to integrate this musical theatre experience into your classroom are
boundless. Opera is a multifaceted artform and combines elements of music, drama,
movement/dance, visual arts and design. Any one of these provide numerous entry points to
attract students’ interest.

The Performance Notes, which accompany the work, provide a range of activities and
exercises to assist teachers to explore relevant themes and ideas, allowing students to see
and appreciate opera in a broader context as well as fostering their connection to the artform.
The activities address a range of outcomes and requirements of the new P-10 Arts Syllabus
as well as contributing to other syllabi.

Hundreds of schools throughout Queensland, southern New South Wales, South Australia
and Victoria have enjoyed Hansel and Gretel. For 14 years Opera Queensland has
delighted Queensland students with high-quality, purpose-designed productions. The
Company looks forward to your involvement in our touring program. We are confident that
you and your students will find this a worthwhile and entertaining learning experience, and
outstanding value at only $6 per child.

Please find enclosed a detailed brochure that includes the booking form. Should you require

any further information, | can be contacted on 07 3735 3044 or 07 3735 3043.

Kindest regards,

Kellie Kremmer
Education Liaison Officer
Email: kkremmer@operaqueensland.com.au
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it John Ambulance Australia
inascliff Cadet Division

P O Box 1336

Kinascliff NSW 2487

19™ October 2007

The General Manager

Tweed Shire Council

Civic and Cultural Centre

P O Box 816
MURWILLUMBAH NSW 2484

Dear Gary,

Re: Hire of Room at Banora Point Community Centre

We presently hire the larger room at the community centre on Wednesday nights for
our cadet group for young people aged 12 to 18 years at a discounted rate as we are a
voluntary not for profit group.

We would wish to use the smaller room for free weekend first aid training for our
cadets, on Saturday the 3" and Sunday the 4™ of November from 7.45 am to 4.15pm
on both days. This has previously been booked with David, who suggested that we
write asking if it is at all possible to have this room at a discounted rate, considering
the number of hours we will be using the room for and that we are providing this
service to young people.

Thank you for considering this matter.

Yours sincerely

Pe urc

Officer in Charge



